
                                      BANGOR WOMENS GOLF CLUB 

                                                       July 29, 2010 

 

 

 

 

It was voted to accept the minutes of the June meeting 

 

Janice White reported we have $2,124.34 in the treasury 

 

We were reminded by Jean Sweetser that State Day  will be at Bangor Muni on August 3
rd

. T 

times will begin at 7:00am. Please bring  food items to the club the day before or very early in 

the AM the day of. Jean will set up at 6:00am, arrange to put out sponsor signs and collect for the 

50/50 raffle. 

 

The Club Championship sign up sheet is in the locker room. Dates are August 4 and 5. 

Wednesday’s T time is 8:00am. Please be ready to play by 7:30am, as those that are ready first 

may be able to go out early.  Brian will do the pairings for the 2
nd

 round on Thursday.   

 

Karen Bamford thanked everyone for the condolences she received, from members, for the loss 

of her mother and brother. 

 

Rally for the Cure, at PVCC, will be held on August 11, with a shot gun start at 8:30am. 

Members of our club are invited to play for $29.00 plus a $20.00 donation for Rally for the Cure. 

No one from our club, so far, has signed up. 

 

Sign up deadline for the 1 club invitational with Natanis is August 4.  Marilyn Rice feels we will 

have  around 20 players from Natanis. Our sign up sheet is in the locker room. It will be an 

8:30am shot gun start. The format is 2BB of 4.  The BWGC will treat members and guests to 

lunch following play.  

 

Chip-ins were recognized by Carole Cook, who presented winners with a new golf ball. 

 

The interim secretary read a thank you note from Rachel LaPointe and family, regarding the 

plaque our club  placed on the 14
th

 hole in remembrance of her husband, Dick. 

 

We have raised $229.15 for Sharon Dauphinee. Geri Halkett reported that Sharon is $2,100 short 

of the amount needed for her operation. Geri also said we should send the money we have raised 

now, so there will be a more accurate accounting of  what she needs. 

 

The executive committee suggested we increase our dues from $30 to $35 beginning in 2011. 

Members who pay their GHIN at another club would have a dues increase from $25 to $30. It 

was moved, seconded and voted. 

 

Liz Coffin reported on the State Championship at the Bath Country Club. We had two BWGC 

members in the top 10. Jen Weiland and Liz Coffin. Liz would like to have more of our members 



participate in 2011, at PVCC. 

 

Hilda Wardwell suggested we put out pots on the T boxes for our discarded tees. 

 

Sandi Meehan and Jan Bennett presented prizes for the day’s play. The theme was Hawaii 5-0 

and everyone had a great time. We thank Sandi and Jan  for their efforts. Great job! 

 

The next theme day will be Wednesday, August 18. Marilyn Rice and Andrea Lee are in 

charge. A meeting will follow play. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

Kathy Anderson 

Sec. Pro-Tem 

  
 


